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Submission: Dear Sir/Madam, I object to this increase of rate variation that the Mid Coast Council is applying for with IPART.
The community has not been consulted at all and has not had the opportunity to have its say about this issue. We have not
received anything with our rate notice to inform us of this council's intentions to incease the rates and nothing was seen in the
local newspaper explaining what the council was doing. It is not acceptable and the rate variation should not go ahead without
proper consultation wit the community.





